INUVIALUIT INUVIALUIT
SIVUNNIUQPAIT WATER
IMAKKUN BOARD

August 13, 2018

Mayor Ray Ruben
Hamlet of Paulatuk
P.O. Box 98

Paulatuk, NT XOE 1NO

Dear Mayor Ruben:

Re: N7L3-1619 - Hamlet of Paulatuk, Municipal Water Licence — 2017 Annual
Report

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the 2017 Annual Report
additional information submitted on August 10, 2018. With the submission of the
additional information, annual reporting requirements under Water Licence N7L3-1619
are now satisfied. All documents, including IWB related correspondence will be placed
on the public register.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding these matters, please contact me
at 867-678-8610 or adhikarib@inuvwb.ca or Mardy Semmler, Executive Director, at 867-
678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely, .

Bijaya Adhikari, PhD
Science and Regulatory Coordinator

o John Holland, Senior Administrative Officer - Hamlet of Paulatuk
Lloyd Gruben, Water Resources Officer — ENR, Inuvik
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